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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Dŀƭŀǝŀƴǎ сΥф ΨLet us not be weary in doing goodΩ    

ннƴŘ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нлнл 
!ǳǘǳƳƴ ¢ŜǊƳ bƻΦм 

 
     

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 bŜǿ aŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻŦ {ǘŀũ 
Over the last week we have employed two teaching assistants, 

who will work with us until July 2021. Miss Ford will work 

across the school, whilst Miss Lenharth will work in Maple and 

Elm classes.  

9Ŏƻ bŜǿǎ ¦ǇŘŀǘŜ 
Our ambition is to teach the children about the importance of 

stopping items going to landfill, recycle and reuse as much as 

possible and show the benefits of renewable    energy. Since we 

introduced collecting crisp packets we have prevented 247.5kg 

going into landfill. This is an enourmous amount but we cannot 

stop here. Please spread the word; my challenge to the        

children is letΩs recycle every crisp packet in Petworth.     

Our clothes recycling bin has been successful and although the 

bin was only installed a short time ago, it has already been 

filled three times. Also, our solar panels have now been running 

for over a year and they have prevented 143.3 tonnes of      

carbon  dioxide entering the atmosphere.  

We have also teamed up with Business2Schools and we have 

shared a variety of resources (chairs, desks, filing cabinets etc.) 

with local schools and Sylvia Beaufoy. Any surplus we have had 

and not wanted by schools, we have sold. This  money will be 

used by the children on eco projects within the school. 

We are also collecting (see below). If you can also collect and  

donate this packaging to us we would appreciate it.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

tƻƭȅǘǳƴƴŜƭ LƴǎǘŀƭƭŜŘ 
Over the summer holidays Bryan Durrant with a little help from 

Alicia, Oliver, Seb, Greta and Jenson installed a 30m by 8m pol-

ytunnel. This is a great addition to our school allotment area 

and will help the children develop their knowledge of our cur-

riculum especially science. 

IŀǾŜ ȅƻǳΦΦΦΚ 
Does anyone have any old scaffold boards they would like to 

donate to our school? We need some to help build benches 

and raised beds in our polytunnel. If you have any please     

contact the school office. 

{ǇƻǊǘ ¦ǇŘŀǘŜ 
Unfortunately, competitive matches between schools have 

been stopped for the time being. However, we will continue to        

arrange intra school competitions where each class will           

compete in their team colours. Obviously, we will not allow      

children from different classes mixing. Also, children will be     

running at least twice a week as part of their 'Golden MileΩ             

challenge. As a school we are trying to run from Petworth to   

Tokyo by next July. It is only 5980 miles! 

We have also bought new sports kits for our various teams 

when competitive matches resume.  

YŜȅ {ǘŀƎŜ ¢ǿƻ aǳǎƛŎ 
As part of music curriculum, we have teamed up with Pete 

York, a highly regarded guitar teacher, to enable every child in 

key stage two to learn the guitar for one term during the     

academic year. We have purchased a class set of guitars but of 

course if your child has their own they can bring it in to school 

in the day of their  lesson. If any child would like individual         

lessons, which you will have to fund yourself, more details will 

be released soon.  

/ƭŀǎǎ .ƭƻƎǎ 
It is imperative that we keep you up to date with what the       

children are learning in class. You have already received the  

termly letter, however you will get an overview and a glimpse 

of how we are engaging our children at the class blogs. These 

can be seen at https://www.petworth.wsussex.sch.uk/ 

website/class_blogs_1/459343  

It would be great if you could leave a  comment for the children 

and teaching staff.  

 

https://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/class_blogs_1/459343
https://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/class_blogs_1/459343
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wƻƳŀƴǎ мнΥмн Be joyful in hope, patient in affliction, faithful in prayer. ннƴŘ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нлнл 
!ǳǘǳƳƴ ¢ŜǊƳ bƻΦм 

²ŀǘŜǊ .ƻǧƭŜǎ 
Please remember to send your child/ren into school with their 

own named water bottle everyday. 

wŜƳƛƴŘŜǊ ¸ŜŀǊ с !ǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ {ŜŎƻƴŘŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 
Applications for secondary school must be made online at 

www.westsussex.gov.uk/admissions by {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ омǎǘ hŎǘƻōŜǊ 

нлнлΦ 

/ƭŀǎǎ wŜŀŘƛƴƎ .ƻƻƪǎ 

hŀƪ /ƭŀǎǎ 

In Oak we are currently reading Jack and the Beanstalk and The 

Three Billy Goats Gruff.  

!ǎƘ /ƭŀǎǎ 

In Ash we will be reading some modern fairy tales (and fairy 

tales with a twist) which links to our English learning. These 

include Little Red Reading Hood/Rowland, Little Green Rain 

Cape/Riddell, Goldilocks/Child and The Paper Dolls/Donaldson. 

As a whole class reader we will be looking at The Iron  Giant, by 

Ted Hughes - it's a magical story about a huge metal giant and 

a little boy - the giant is like a Transformer and a super hero all 

rolled into one. 

wƻǿŀƴ /ƭŀǎǎ 

In Rowan we are reading The Colour Monster and Dear    

Teacher. 

.ŜŜŎƘ /ƭŀǎǎ 

In Beech our class reader is Stig of the Dump and our literacy is 

based around the book Stone Age Boy. 

aŀǇƭŜ /ƭŀǎǎ 

This fortnight our class are reading The Time Travelling Cat and 

the Egyptian Goddess by Julia Jarman. 

9ƭƳ /ƭŀǎǎ 

Elm Class are currently finishing reading The Butterfly Lion by 

Michael Morpurgo. 

²ƛƭƭƻǿ 9ȄǇƭƻǊŜǊǎ 

Willow Explorers are currently reading in class  Storm Breaker 

by Alex Rider. 

²ƛƭƭƻǿ LƴǾŜǎǝƎŀǘƻǊǎ 

Willow Investigators are currently reading Soft Courage in 

class. 

!ǎƘ /ƭŀǎǎ {ǘŀǊ ²ǊƛǘŜǊ 
Star Writer in Ash Class is Emily Fynes, for remembering and 

retelling some parts of the story "The girl, the bear and the 

magic shoes" and sequencing and labelling the events in the 

book. Her work is displayed in the entrance.  

hŀƪ /ƭŀǎǎ ²ƻǊƪ 
In Maths we have been learning about numbers 1-4 using    

Numberblocks. We then explored making Numberblocks using 

mulitlink and other creative materials.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

!ǎƘ /ƭŀǎǎ ²ƻǊƪ 
We went to the big field next to school and explored the      

landscape, listening, seeing and feeling it under our feet. The 

children had a wonderful time, describing their experience  

using lots of wonderful language and nature based vocabulary 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/admissions
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Every child has to play and rest. ннƴŘ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нлнл 
!ǳǘǳƳƴ ¢ŜǊƳ bƻΦм 

wƻǿŀƴ /ƭŀǎǎ  

!ǊǘǿƻǊƪ ōȅ .ŜǘƘŀƴȅ LƴǎǇƛǊŜŘ ōȅ ±ŀƴ DƻƎƘ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

{ŎƘƻƻƭ tƘƻǘƻǎ 
Yellow will be coming into school to take the childrenΩs photos 

on aƻƴŘŀȅ мфǘƘ hŎǘƻōŜǊΦ In previous years we have been able 

to offer photos with siblings not currently at Petworth CofE      

Primary School. Unfortunately, due to the current Covid       

restrictions, we will not be able to have these taken this year. 

Children will still have photos taken with their siblings that 

attend our school. 

!ƭƭŜǊƎƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ aŜŘƛŎŀƭ /ƻƴŘƛǝƻƴǎ 
Please remember to inform the office if your child has been 

diagnosed with any new allergies or medical conditions, to   

ensure we can provide the best care for your children whilst 

they are in school. Thanks. 

tŀǊŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ /ŀǊŜǊ /ƻƴǎŜƴǘ ǘƻ !ŘƳƛƴƛǎǘŜǊ bƻƴ  

tǊŜǎŎǊƛǇǝƻƴ aŜŘƛŎƛƴŜ  
(ǇŀǊŀŎŜǘŀƳƻƭ ŀƴŘ ŀƴǝƘƛǎǘŀƳƛƴŜύ 
Please can you let the office know if there are any changes to 

the consent gained since you completed the form? Otherwise 

we will assume that the consent remains current. 

 

5ŀǘŜǎ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ 5ƛŀǊȅ нлнлκнлнм  

Mon    19 Oct   School Photos    

¢ƘǳǊǎ  нн hŎǘ   .ǊŜŀƪ ǳǇ ŦƻǊ IŀƭŦ ¢ŜǊƳ 

CǊƛ       но hŎǘ  {ŎƘƻƻƭ /ƭƻǎŜŘ LƴǎŜǘ 5ŀȅ 

aƻƴ       н bƻǾ   .ŀŎƪ ǘƻ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

Mon  30 Nov to Fri 4 Dec Year 6 Bikeability  

Tues       8 Dec    Flu Jabs Whole School 

CǊƛ           му 5ŜŎ   9ƴŘ ƻŦ !ǳǘǳƳƴ ¢ŜǊƳ 

aƻƴ         п Wŀƴ   wŜǘǳǊƴ ¢ƻ {ŎƘƻƻƭ {ǘŀǊǘ ƻŦ {ǇǊƛƴƎ ¢ŜǊƳ 

CǊƛ мн CŜō .ǊŜŀƪ ǳǇ ŦƻǊ IŀƭŦ ¢ŜǊƳ 

aƻƴ  нн CŜō .ŀŎƪ ǘƻ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

Fri 26 Mar Year 6 PGL IOW 

Mon 29 Mar Year 6 return from PGL IOW 

¢ƘǳǊǎ   м !ǇǊ  9ƴŘ ƻŦ {ǇǊƛƴƎ ¢ŜǊƳ 

aƻƴ  мф !ǇǊ .ŀŎƪ ǘƻ {ŎƘƻƻƭ {ǘŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ {ǳƳƳŜǊ ¢ŜǊƳ 

aƻƴ   о aŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ /ƭƻǎŜŘ .ŀƴƪ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ 

CǊƛ ну aŀȅ .ǊŜŀƪ ǳǇ ŦƻǊ IŀƭŦ ¢ŜǊƳ 

aƻƴ  т  WǳƴŜ .ŀŎƪ ǘƻ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

CǊƛ но Wǳƭ 9ƴŘ ƻŦ {ǳƳƳŜǊ ¢ŜǊƳ 

¢ƘǳǊǎ   н {ŜǇǘ .ŀŎƪ ǘƻ {ŎƘƻƻƭ {ǘŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ !ǳǘǳƳƴ ¢ŜǊƳ 

CǊƛ нн hŎǘ .ǊŜŀƪ ǳǇ ŦƻǊ IŀƭŦ ¢ŜǊƳ 

aƻƴ   м bƻǾ .ŀŎƪ ǘƻ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

CǊƛ      мт 5ŜŎ 9ƴŘ ƻŦ !ǳǘǳƳƴ ¢ŜǊƳ 

  

LƴǎŜǘ 5ŀȅǎ нлнлκнлнм 
Thursday 3rd September 2020 

Friday      4th September 2020 

Friday    23rd October 2020 
Two More Inset Days to be Confirmed  
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Every child has to play and rest. ннƴŘ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нлнл 
!ǳǘǳƳƴ ¢ŜǊƳ bƻΦм 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


